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By the Grace of God 
By Cindy Ellis 

Have you ever been put in a 
difficult situation and won-
dered how you would ever 
get through it?  Most of us 
have at some time in our 
lives.  We feel that we only 
made it by the Grace of God.  
That is how I felt many times 
on my two recent visits to 
Kuwaa Land.   

 
Last year, I walked about 
100 miles through the jungle, 
to visit 14 of the 16 Kuwaa 
villages, bringing them hope, 
water filters, wells, school 
supplies, Good News, and 
HOPE!  It was physically 
demanding, and I’m not an 
athlete!  I crossed over 100 
log bridges, stomped on 
thousands of ants, ate bush 
meat such as antelope, boar, 
hippo, bush cow, and 
survived to tell my story.  It 
was only by the Grace of 
God that I made it!  I thank 
all of you for your prayers. 

I’m making preparations 
now to return on March 3, 
for one month.  Again, I 
need your prayers.  Please 
pray that I am able to accom-
plish the work that we set out 
to do.  Pray for my safety 
and health.  When I come 
back, I’ll share some stories 
with you. 
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and beyond their normal routine to 
help themselves.  Their days are 
very full, just in surviving.  With 
our help, however, they feel 
inspired to go even further to help 
build schools, clinics, and 
churches, and to help each other.   
They are strong and willing 
workers, but they lack materials 
for building projects.   

Coffee Clatch for Kuwaa  
is a group that raises funds and 
awareness of the Kuwaa women’s 
needs.  This year, Coffee Clatch 
donations will provide supplies for 
midwives.  They need latex gloves, 
disinfectant, scissors (to cut the 
cord!), clamps, and plastic sheets 
to lay on the dirt floor. 

 
Last year, Cindy witnessed a 
woman in childbirth.  The mid-
wives had only one old pair of 
latex gloves, with holes in them.  
The woman giving birth was lying 
on the dirt floor or pacing back and 
forth, and the midwives were 
tenderly rubbing her belly and her 
back.  In the corner of the room, 
someone was cooking over an 
open wood fire.  They had no 
supplies, but they cared for the 
woman as best they could.  Their 
care and concern for her was all 
she had.  And, by the Grace of 
God, she delivered a healthy baby! 
Please Pray for: 
Pastor Chris and the well crew as 
they continue the work on 3 new 
wells this year in Mauvordor, 
Kenata, and Gatema. 
 
 

Looking for a Challenge? 
Are you looking for a 
challenge?  Maybe some-
thing meaningful to do with 
your life?  Consider being a 
volunteer for the Kuwaa 
Mission.  We need people to 
help in the U.S., as well as 
in Liberia.  There are nu-
merous opportunities to use 
your talents. 
Shut off the left side of your 
brain for a while, and listen 
for your calling.  Everyone 
is called for something 
special.  Remember that 
God doesn’t call the 
equipped, He equips the 
called!  So, if you feel 
called, know that God will 
equip you.  Contact us 
through the website or drop 
us a note, if you feel called 
to volunteer for the KM. 
Spreading the Word 
The Kuwaa Mission spreads 
the Word and shares the 
Good News of Jesus Christ 
with the Kuwaa People.   
We have brought them 
Bibles and Bible story 
books.  Volunteers join in 
worship services and have 
numerous opportunities to 
pray with the people and to 
read the Bible to them.    

 
Inspiration 
The Kuwaa People have 
told us that our concern for 
them has given them hope 
for a new life, and has  
inspired them to go above 

 

Follow us on 
    facebook! 


